
 

 

 

Akamai University 2024 Convocation & Congress 
Faculty, Affiliates, Alumni, Graduates, Students & Guests 

Invitation for April 20 – 22, 2024 

April 3, 2024 
 

Dear Members of the Akamai University Community, 

 

The Board of Directors of Akamai University is honored to invite you and your desired 

guests to be in attendance at the 2024 Akamai Congress scheduled April 20 – 22, 2023.   

 

The convocation will take place Sunday, 21 April 2024,  2 – 5 pm Eastern Time at 

the Hampton Inn Suites by Hilton, 8021 Arco Corporate Drive, Raleigh, NC 27617, 

USA. The last day to register is April 12, 2024 to accommodate planning of the 

event.  

 

Click here to pay the fee and let us know if you desire to have graduation regalia for 

faculty and students completing their graduation. 

 

We have published online and attached the information and acceptance materials you may 

use to indicate your desire to attend the Akamai Convocation, Celebration & Congress 

Gathering 20 – 22 April, 2024.   

 

Please send your response by email to: info@akamai.university so we can complete the 

convocation and congress planning.   Click here to access the information on the website 

and pay as well. 

 

Please download and complete and sign the document to be return ASAP to 

info@akamai.university . We need this data for our final planning.  

 

The event will also be online, for those not able to travel, but would like to be actively 

involved in honoring our graduates and faculty who have worked so hard to achieve their 

scholarly goals of contributing to improving the world condition.  In addition, you can 

watch at your convenience and learn about the innovations in place and planned. 

 

Dr. Douglass Capogrossi, Founding President Emeritus has indicated he plans to be 

present! Take the opportunity to enjoy the celebration – achievements and updates of the 

22 year history of Akamai University including the founding leadership and faculty 

innovations that have left their mark worldwide. 

 

Warm regards and best wishes,                                                    

Dr. Mary Jo Bulbrook,  AU President 
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